
Salhouse Weekly Update 8th November  2021 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
The children (and staff) have come 
bouncing back to school after a good half 
term.  There is much to excite us all 
whether it is the wilder weather, rainbows, 
fireworks or Christmas! I heard 'Away in a 
Manger' drifting through the corridors this 
week! I do hope you, too, had a good week 
away from the school run.  
 
Best wishes Julie 

Cross Country 

This coming week 
 

Tuesday 9th November  – Cross Country 
 
Thursday 11th November – Cross Country 
 
Friday 12th November – Blue House Cake 
Sale 
 
 

Looking ahead 
 

Monday 15th November – Cross Country at 
Coltishall 
 
Wednesday 17th November – Cluster 
football at Hoveton St Johns 
 
Friday 19th November – Children In Need  
 
Monday 22nd November – Individual and  
Sibling photographs 
 

Fundraising for school 
 

Bag 2 School 
Is a company that specialises in reuse and 
recycling of quality second-hand clothing.  
The school receives a payment based on 
the total weight collected.  
Collection is on Monday 29th November. 
Bags can be dropped at the office from 
Friday 26th and before 9am on Monday 29th. 
Please do not bring bags on other days as 
we have very limited space for storage. 
 
Ink Cartridge recycling 
We are collecting empty ink cartridges (not 
toner or laser) to recycle.  Every box of 
cartridges the school returns helps the 
environment and the school 
will receive a payment. 
The box is in the school 
office. 
 
Christmas cards  
All orders must be received by 5.11.21 
 

 
FOSS 

 
FOSS MEETING 
11th November 

7.30pm 
Fur and Feathers 

 
All welcome 

 
Please come along to 

help plan for the 
Christmas Fayre  

 
 

Buckets and Spades 
If anyone has any 
buckets and spades 
they no longer need 
Fledglings would be 
very grateful for them.  

 

 
     

 
 

 

Mr Ward is running Cross Country 

sessions on Tuesday and Thursday 

mornings starting at 8.20 for year 3 

upwards. If your child would like to 

participate, please bring them 

along! (We need more runners to 

be able to participate in 

competitions with other schools.) 

 

 


